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Thursday, 29th February 2024                                                                                SWS/ACD/2023-24/109 

   

 

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

To familiarize our worthy parents about their ward’s new class, school policies and procedures an 

Orientation programme has been scheduled on Saturday, 2nd March 2024 in the school AV hall from 

9:00 am to 10:30 am. The class orientation will give you an insight into the entire new academic year of 

your ward where you would meet the class teachers and subject teachers. The session will comprise of 

the interaction about the structure of curriculum, assessments and rules to be followed by the students. 

The session will be followed by a Career counselling orientation conducted by Dr Neeru Bali, founder 

and director of Edcosmo. The session will highlight different career options, higher study opportunities 

in India and abroad. You will also be able to know about different subjects that can be taken by your 

ward in the higher classes. 

Kindly Note- It is mandatory for at least one parent to attend the session.  

Looking forward to your wholesome support. 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


